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This article originally appeared in the May 2011 edition of
Grassroots Motorsports as part of the series Project
LeGrand Sports Racer.

     Grassroots Motorsports is more than just a magazine, it
is a true multimedia publisher producing print magazines,
digital and email content, as well as events to bring
motorsport to your door.

     See: http://grassrootsmotorsports.com/ to explore
the world of Grassroots Motorsports.

From: http://grassrootsmotorsports.com/project-cars/1976-legrand-mk-18/
LeGrand Mk 18: Replacing Rod Ends Oct 27, 2010

After we had to replace a rod end at the Solo National Championships, we took a good long look at all of the rod
ends in our LeGrand’s suspension. We decided to replace every single one; that was the only way we could ensure
we’d have a solid foundation going into our 2011 racing season.

We chose an old favorite of ours, Aurora Bearing Company’s alloy-steel PTFE-lined rod ends, for most of the
suspension joints. The car is mainly held together by the 3/8-inch versions, but ther are several larger and smaller
sizes. We counted 22 joints in the rear suspension alone.

One we have the car back together, we’ll need to do a full alignment and “squaring” of the car.

The old rod ends wer worn, and we could feel that several had
some play in them. Not good for a suspension!


